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Standard Motor Products Releases 100 New Diesel Parts for 
Standard® 

 
NEW YORK, N.Y., March 21, 2017 - Standard Motor Products, Inc. (SMP) announces the addition of 
100 new part numbers to its Standard® and Intermotor® diesel lines. The release includes several new 
diesel product categories along with line expansions to key existing categories. 
 
The highlight is the company’s new line of diesel fuel injectors, which includes 17 exclusive, 100% 
new diesel fuel injectors for Ford® Power Stroke® 6.0L and 6.4L applications. Other notable new 
diesel categories include: 
 

• New, Not Remanufactured, Diesel Fuel Injection Pumps 
• Diesel Fuel Injection Control Modules 
• Diesel Emission Fluid Injection Nozzles 
• Diesel Fuel Injector Driver Modules 

 
The company also introduces several replacement parts for contaminated Ford® 6.7L fuel systems 
and an expansion to its line of turbochargers for import passenger cars.   
 
Phil Hutchens, Vice President Engine Management Marketing, SMP, commented on the news, 
stating, “Standard is committed to providing customers with the most comprehensive diesel offering, 
and this latest release is just a sign of things to come.”  
 
All new applications are listed in the eCatalogs found at www.StandardBrand.com. For more info 
about this release, watch the ‘New Parts Spotlight’ video on www.youtube.com/StandardBrand.  
 
Standard® offers premium engine management related products, including computerized engine 
controls, TPMS sensors, and fuel injection components for domestic vehicles. Intermotor® offers a full 
line of genuine import products that are unrivaled for their superior quality, original match and 
comprehensive coverage.  
 
For more information, contact an SMP sales representative or visit www.StandardDieselParts.com. 
 
 
     


